
Dear board of supervisors, 

Please do not pass the cannabis land use ordinance without further study and environmental impact reports. We need 

to save our precious agricultural and range lands for food production. We need to conserve our water resources. We 

need to be responsible for our precious and beautiful Mendocino county environment. 

Thank you for your consideration 

Nan Trichler 

 


